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JAN 21 1981
Docket No. 50-309

Maine Yankee Atomic Power Company
ATTN: Mr. Robert H. Groce

Senior Engineer - Licensing
1670 Worcester Road
Framingham, Massachusetts 01701

.

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 50-309/80-16

This refers to your letter dated December 30, 1980, in response to our letter
dated December 8, 1980.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined durir.g a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sircerely,

) -

,

ET n Brunner, Chief.

| R ctor Operations and Nuclear
! Support Branch

cc:
E. Wood, Plant Superintendent
E. W. Thurlow, President
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